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How can this proposed legislation be anything but treating adults as if they were 

"petulant children," requiring that grown adults be under some form of House Arrest 

based on 'certain' behaviors in the past?? Honestly and truly, Oregonians do not 

need Salem's supermajority to impose any more of a 'nanny state' on our adult 

liberties and constitutional rights.  Strongly oppose this measure, and let it die in 

committee right where it is. Thank you. 


